Taro Echiburu, AICP

County of Yolo

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES
PUBLIC WORKS DIVISION

292 West Beamer Street, Woodland, CA; 95695-2598; (530) 666-8775; FAX (530) 666-8156; www.yolocounty.org

NOTICE OF REJECTION OF ALL BIDS

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE
ROADWAY STRIPING PROJECT

FEDERAL AID PROJECT HRRRL 5922 (107)
WORK ORDER NO. 4597

Which were opened at the Yolo County Community Services Department 292 West Beamer
Street Woodland, CA.

TO: All Prospective Bidders
FROM: Panos Kokkas
DATE: June 8, 2018

Bids were opened for the above-referenced construction project on June 6, 2018. Pursuant to
Public Contract Code Section 20150.9, the County has rejected all bids.

The County will re-advertise this project during June or July, 2018.

/el

Panos Kokkas, P.E.
Director, Public Works



